
Tony Bueno 
  Director 
 
  Annemarie Domurat 

  Deputy Director  
 
  Anna Zizzo 
  HR Administrator 
  
  Samantha Mejia 
  Finance Manager 

2333 N. 49th Street • Third Floor • Milwaukee, WI 53210 • (414) 286-5380 
DEC_Administration@milwaukee.gov 

 
 
 

July 3, 2025 
 
To the Honorable 
Board of Fire and Police Commissioners 
200 East Wells Street, Room 705 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
I hereby promote, subject to your approval, Emergency Communications Officer I (pay range 5IN), 
 

Nikia Laffin 

Alyssa Bowe 

Shani-Yah Williams 

Julia Vroman 

Shikita Lumpkins 

Carlita Harbin 

Ashley Ingram 

 
to the position of Emergency Communications Officer II (pay range 5JN), effective July 20, 2025. These individuals 
will conclude training to be a Universal Call Taker (UCT) 07/18/2025. Effective July 20, 2025, these individuals will 
be fully trained to answer police and fire emergency calls. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
 

Tony Bueno 
Director 

 
 

Approved by the BOARD OF FIRE AND POLICE COMMISSIONERS 

 

Date _____________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________ 

 Executive Director 
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